
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting 
July 3, 2013 

H I G H L I G H T S  

 

 

1. Filed the Table Officers Report; 
 
2. Approved a recommendation that The Executive Director to appoint two Staff Members and one NSTU 

Member to the new Letter of Understanding Committee, Article 59 – Marking & Prep Time. 
 
3. Approved a recommendation that the Dartmouth Local President be permitted to attend Provincial Executive 

meetings until a new PE member representative for Dartmouth is elected in the Fall of 2013. 
 
4. Approved a recommendation that the Governance & Policy Committee review current wording and develop 

new wording to address the situation which currently exists in Dartmouth; 
 
5. Approved a recommendation that T-shirts be distributed at the two Pride Parades this summer. 
 

 


